SLO Newcomers Virtual General Meeting

Wednesday, January 6, 2021

Webinar Presentation, 1:00 p.m. on Zoom



Update on the Covid-19 Pandemic and the Vaccines

Dr. John Molinari was the presenter at our first Zoom webinar just as Covid 19 was coming into focus. He returns now to give us an update.

Dr. Molinari is Professor Emeritus at the University of Detroit Mercy, where he served for 32 years in the School of Dentistry as Professor and Chairman of the Department of Biomedical Sciences and Director of Infection Control. He also has been Infection Control Director for THE DENTAL ADVISOR in Ann Arbor, Michigan. He has published over 500 scientific articles, text chapters, and abstracts in the areas of microbiology and immunology, and lectures nationally and internationally on topics dealing with infectious diseases and infection control. He is also husband to our Co-President, Gail Molinari.

The Board of Directors of SLO Newcomers is continuing to follow the CDC social distancing guidelines while keeping the membership entertained, informed and included. The zoom link for the San Luis Obispo Newcomers meeting will be open at 12:45 please login few minutes early so that we can smooth out any technical difficulties to be able to start the presentation promptly at 1 PM. You will need to download the program from Zoom.us, and have your phone or an active microphone and camera.

The Zoom link and password will be provided in an email before the meeting.

We look forward to 'seeing' you then.

For those of you who missed the December Zoom "luncheon" presentation: **Orchestra Novo's "Fly Me Too the Moon,"** or if you had difficulties due to sound quality, it can be viewed at:

https://youtu.be/9gmj9uCnGjI